Dear Parent or Guardian,

is having a cell phone drive to raise funds for

and we are asking for your help. Unlike other fund raising projects, there are no products to buy
and distribute. All we are asking is that you donate any cell phones that you have at home. Also,
if you know of any businesses that provide cell phones to employees, please ask if there are
unwanted cell phones they would like to donate. We don't even need the chargers or accessories.

There is no cost to the school to participate in this program, so 100% of the proceeds will benefit
Our goal is to send off our first batch of phones on
We will receive our money promptly, so please help us out this week. All we need is the cell phone

and battery; chargers and other accessories have no value.

Thanks for your support!

Please show your support by initialing below and have your student return this form and the cell
phones to school this week.

D YES! | can help. | have cell phones to donate.

D | do not have any cell phones to donate now.

Initials of Parent or Guardian

You may be able to deduct the value of your donation on your tax return. Please consult your tax preparer,
and inform them of your donation. Keep this note for your tax records:

Date of donation: Iltems donated:

Donated to:

Donors name:

Value of donation: $




	Text11: [SCHOOL NAME]
	Text13: the Gift a Voice Project
	Text15: children, teens and adults with communication disabilities
	Text17: [DATE]
	Text18: [SCHOOL NAME]
	Text19: [CONTACT NAME AND PHONE]


